
 
 
Complete this report for fire-related entrapment and/or fatalities. Timely reporting of wildland-related entrapments or fatalities is 
necessary for the rapid dissemination of accurate information to the fire management community. It will also allow fire safety 
and equipment specialists to quickly respond to these events as appropriate. This initial report does not replace agency reporting 
or investigative responsibilities, policies, or procedures. Immediately notify the National Interagency Coordination Center 
(NICC). Submit this written report within 24 hours—even if some data are missing—to the address given below.   
 

NICC—National Interagency Fire Center      Phone: 208–387–5400          NICC Intelligence Section 
                        3833 South Development Ave.                          Fax: 208–387–5414             E-mail: nicc_intell@nifc.blm.gov 
 
 
Submitted by:_________________________ Position:___________________________ 
Agency: _____________________________  Location: __________________________ 
Phone:_______________________________  E-mail:____________________________ 
 
 

 
 



 


